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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to this new term. It is not the start that we were hoping for, but I would like to thank the children, parents 
and staff for your resilience and patience as we have entered in to home-learning again. We are working hard in school to 
make sure that every household has a device that they can access the online learning on and printing off work where needed. 
Please contact the school office or email me head@sheering.essex.sch.uk if you need any support at all. Initially, we thought 
that we would be at home for only 2 weeks, but now that the situation has changed, please contact me as soon as possible 
if you will need to send your child(ren) to school because you are a critical worker. 
 
Even though most of the children are at home, it has been lovely to be able to see everyone every day during Collective 
Worship. It is so important that we have this contact with each other and can see our school community. We understand 
that it may be difficult to get through all of the children’s tasks at home, so do not worry if things are missed. We need to 
make sure that this challenging time is as calm and stress free as possible. Remember that we are here even if you just want 
to have a chat. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Fay, Ivy, Ryan, Lucy, Danielle, Oliver, 
Laura, Harry B, Elsie C, Alfie D, Noah D, Max, Mitchell, Edith, Amelie, Tilly, Alfie F, Belle, Jacob F, Issy G, Lenny H, Poppy K, 
Ruby N, Catherine, Jessica O, Lilly, Minnie, Sonny T, Sonny W, Jacob W and Sophia W. Oliver, Elsie C, Noah D, Alfie F, Belle 
and Catherine have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations go to Catherine for achieving her Gold 
Mathletics award. Our Super Spellers this week are Fitzwalter class with 38,842,996 points, Quickbury with 42,001,850 
points but Durrington class took the lead with 68,998,392 points! 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have made a TERRIFIC start to the new year. 
Copeland: It has been great to meet Leia this week. She has been working really hard in our phonics lessons. 
Durrington: Harry S has approached his work with lots of enthusiasm and effort this week.  
Fitzwalter: Abigail has been working hard each day and has impressed her teachers with her scientific knowledge. 
Quickbury:  Sam has been doing brilliantly this week especially on Spelling Shed. 
 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Olivia for engaging so well with her tasks at home especially in maths. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song for Lenny (6), Lucy’s little sister Ellie (4), Poppy (9) and Isabelle (7) who will all be 
celebrating their birthdays in the coming week. 
 
 
Keep safe, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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